
 
25/06/2025

NOTICE 

This is for information of all concerned that HS Second Year classes will 
start from 26/06/2025. The temporary routine up to 30/06/2025 is attached 
herewith. 

All students of HS Second Year are asked to attend the classes regularly from 
26/06/2025. 

                                                                                    

                                                                                          
Principal
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